
ORCHESTRA and MUSIC PRODUCTION 

All orchestra, and music production classes will find their assignments for the last nine weeks on my 
Leon teacher website, and their Microsoft Teams group. Students from those classes will be able to 
contact me through Remind, and Microsoft Teams. Students may access Teams through their Classlink 
page. 
 
Best regards and stay safe, 
 
Keenan Ellis 
Director of Orchestras 
 

 

 

 


